
School Uniform Policy 

Our dress code provides a cost-effective way for pupils to show that they are proud to 
belong to our school community. Our uniform has been agreed in full consultation with the 
Parent and Pupil Councils. We expect the highest possible uniform standards for all of our 
pupils from S1 to S6.  

Uniform has many advantages in particular it 

• Reflects a positive attitude to learning 

• Removes  peer pressure to wear expensive brand names 

• Promotes equality and inclusion for all pupils 

All teachers have responsibility for ensuring that uniform standards are checked with 
classes.  

Procedures 

1. Any pupil who is not in full uniform should report to the Community Hub when they 

arrive in school. We will aim to provide pupils with item(s) of uniform required. 

Where this is not possible, a pink uniform slip will be issued. 
2. Teachers should ask to see the pink uniform slip if a pupil arrives in class and is not in 

FULL uniform. If a pupil does not have this they should be recorded as demerit 
(uniform) on SEEMIS. 

3. Teachers should ensure that NO outdoor jackets/ tops are worn when pupils are 
entering or leaving class. These should be kept in pupil lockers. 

4. Teachers should ensure that blazers are worn when pupils leave class.                                                                                                                                                    

Turnbull Uniform: Dress for Success 

All pupils should arrive in class wearing 

1. Turnbull school blazer. 
2. Blue school shirt/ blouse complete with school tie. 
3. Black, formal school skirt. Dresses, pinafores and tight/ short skirts are not 

acceptable. Skirts should be an appropriate length. 
4. Black, formal tailored trousers. All other forms of trouser are not acceptable. 
5. Black school cardigans or plain black V-neck jumpers. 
6. Black shoes 

 

Other information 
The wearing of jewellery should be kept to a minimum as it can be a Health and Safety risk. 

Make up, if worn, should be discreet. Please refer any concerns regarding uniform to SMT. 


